
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2021 

 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I have spent many afternoons enjoying films at the Salem Cinema over the past several years. 
 
It is always a delight to spend time at this lovely, comfortable, clean, intimate venue, being greeted by 
the friendly staff, and watching quality films of an independent/arty nature that are sometimes not 
offered at the mainstream cinemas. 
 
Please consider funding a grant to support Salem Cinema in its post-pandemic recovery.  If Salem 
Cinema were to close, it would mean a tremendous loss to many individual patrons as well as to the 
cultural community of Salem, of which it has been a part for almost 40 years. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Simeone 
Salem, Oregon 


